
SCPS Lower School Chatham Parkway 

PTF Meeting 

January 15, 2015 

 
Welcome and introduction of officers by Chanda Mashburn 

 
Opening Prayer by Allison Harvin 

 
Due to updates to the SCPS website, the December minutes will be approved at the February meeting. 

 
Treasurer's report- The current balance is $3,079.29.  Within the next few weeks the PTF will be receiving 

a Box Tops check for $4,824.26 and a Publix Partners check for $318.82. 

 

Administrative Updates 

Dr. Palmer advised parents to remember to check the school website and calendar for upcoming events. 

 

General Updates/Committee Reports 

Box Tops- Chantana Blessett reported that the latest Box Tops check has come in to the business office for 

$4824.26.  The current Box Tops collection period ended on January 9th. Approximately 15,000 Box Tops 

were collected, totaling around $1500. The class that collected the most Box Tops was Mrs. Slaughter's 

class, and they will receive a free lunch from Chick-fil-a on January 22nd.  The next Box Tops collection 

deadline will be March 27th. 

 

Teacher Appreciation- Jennifer Bryk is organizing the upcoming Luncheon to be held on February 5th.  

The theme is, “Our Teachers are Souper!”  Jennifer needs parents to sign up to bring items for this event. 

 

Labels For Education- The next collection date is today, January 15th.  Nut Cards will go out soon and 

Dawn Byrd will have updates at the February PTF meeting. 

 

Georgia Day- Chaired by Jessica Walden, this event will take place on February 20th.  Jessica asked Don 

Adams to talk to Savannah Bee Company about donating honey for this event.  At this time, donations have 

been made by Coke, The Pink House, and Chick-Fil-A.  For pre-k through 1st grade, Jessica is requesting 4 

parent volunteers for each class.  For grade 2 – 4, she is requesting 3 parent volunteers for each class. 

Jessica also mentioned that any dads that could help Coach Priddy with the outdoor activities would be 

greatly appreciated. 

 

New Business 

Chanda Mashburn informed everyone that it is time to turn in nominations for PTF officers for the next 

school year.  Anyone interested in holding any Chair positions should contact Chanda Mashburn and Dr. 

Palmer for more information. 

 
Fundraiser- The PTF is considering taking on the silent auction that takes place during super Saturday as 

this years fundraising event.  There was some discussion on whether or not parents should be asked to help 

contribute to this fundraiser, be it through business contacts or helping to create themed baskets to be 

auctioned off. Organizing this event are Holly Bishop, Jessica Walden, Debbie Nash, and Cory Gee.   

 
Closing prayer by Randy Dart 

 



Next Meeting is February 5th at 8:30am. 

 

 


